
 

 

 
 

May 10, 2020 

Worship Host                                     Heather Curtis 

Lead Worshiper                             Pastor Charlie Grimes 

Message                                    Pastor Jim Bartholomew 

Let’s Get Radical 

Mark 6:53-7:13 
 

Good morning and welcome to Dayspring!  You are 

not here by accident – you are here for a reason.  

We have every expectation that we will experience 

the presence of God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit 

in our worship time as we sing, pray, give tithes and 

offerings, and hear a Christ-centered message from 

Scripture.  You are encouraged to lean in and 

worship. 

 

Our Sunday Services can be viewed through 

Facebook Live and the Dayspring YouTube channel. 

Links and livestream are also available on the 

Dayspring website. 

 

Serving This Morning 

Sunday School is online this week at 9:30AM. 

Check the Friday Follow Up email for links. 

There will be no nursery available. 

 

Serving Next Week 

Preaching 

Pastor Kent Miller 

 

 

Birthdays This Week! 

Moriah S 

Sean M 

Larry R 

 

Announcements 

Please watch for the weekly emails on updates on 

our plans for meeting and worship.  If you are not 

receiving email communications send an email to 

dayspringcf.us@gmail.com to get on the mailing list. 

 

A Celebration of Cecil Kappes’s life is planned for 

Saturday, June 13 here at Dayspring (note change of 

date).  The family will begin greeting guests at 

10:00am, with a service beginning at 11:15am. 

Dayspringers are invited to attend, and park in the 

lower parking lot to accommodate other guests in 

our upper lot. A light lunch will be provided after the 

service. 

 

From Matt Hamsher, Executive Director, Evana 

Network: It is with deep regret and disappointment 

that we are announcing the postponement of ReGen 

2020 which was to be held at Taylor University in 

Upland, Indiana on July 2-6. The decision to postpone 

was made due to the ongoing uncertainty related to 

the spread of the coronavirus and how best to stay 

safe and healthy at this time. If you have already 

paid you will be contacted by email about how you 

want to handle your registration. There is some good 

news, however, in that we were able to reschedule 

ReGen for July 1-5, 2021 on the Taylor University 

campus. Mark your calendar now and plan to join us! 

 

Essentials Training – RAHAB Ministries – POSTPONED –

we will share updates as we receive them. 
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We've had folks asking where they should mail 

checks to the church, so in light of our services and 

meetings moving online we want to remind you of 

two primary ways to continue to financially support 

Dayspring: 

 

 We encourage you to give through our 

website.  This is a secure and quick way to give 

regularly to the church:   https://bit.ly/33I4kut 

 If you’d prefer to give by check, please send 

directly to our treasurer, Sue Bruce, until 

services resume at the Dayspring building.  She 

will be able to collect mail as soon as it is 

delivered at home, so your gift by check will 

be secure. Feel free to contact Sue with any 

questions. 

 

Giving Report 

Dayspring Weekly Budget Goal: $5383.34 

 

4/26/20 

General Operating Fund: $1,414.00 

Online Giving: $2,780.41 

 

5/2/20 

General Operating Fund: $2,151.00 

Online Giving: $5,476.24 

 

Currently Dayspring is under budget in offerings by 

$1,367.03 for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Dayspring Christian Fellowship 

www.dayspringcf.us 

6592 Wales Avenue NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

330-832-6545 

 dayspringcf.us@gmail.com 

 

a member of Evana Network – www.evananetwork.org 

follow us on Facebook and Instagram:  @dayspringcf 

 

Pastor: Jim Bartholomew                                        330-327-3669 

Associate Pastor: Kent Miller                                  330-388-1889 

Administrative Worship Pastor: Charlie Grimes                 330-412-1597 

Children’s Pastor: Jan Wickline                                       330-323-1128 

Youth Pastors: Sean and Hannah Miller                            330-413-1818 

Intern Pastor: Jeff Bargerstock                330-704-5105 

Elders: Aaron Martin, Rhoda Steiner, Rick Stjernholm, Ted Wickline 

 

Scheduled days off are: Monday – Pastor Charlie, Tuesday – Pastor 

Jim, Friday – Pastor Kent. For non-emergencies, please contact the 

other pastors/elders for needs on those days. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 

Items for the Sunday bulletin can be submitted to Jen Yoder by 

noon on Friday at dayspringcf.bulletin@gmail.com. 

 

You can view the Dayspring Calendar at 

www.dayspringcf.us/calendar 

Contact the church office to reserve the building for an event. 

Email dayspringcf.us@gmail.com or call 330-832-6545. 

https://dayspringcf.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0663891d0ddcac77f41f97fa9&id=c65a8567e6&e=752aaaaf9b
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